
St. John Neumann Catholic School 

January Highlights 

 

 

January began with a warm welcome to our seventeen new students and their families! Father Joe gave these 

students, their families and teachers a special blessing at Mass on January 10th. 
 

 

We co-hosted the West Knoxville Pre-School and Activities Fair with the Northshore Chapter of MOMS Club 

International. All participants were asked to make a donation to support Catholic Charities. Together, the 

MOMS Club and SJNCS presented a check for $625 to Catholic Charities. The SJNCS Open House for the entire 

school was also held that same day. We had a great turn out and enjoyed meeting new families and showing 

them our school! 
 

 

8
th
 grader Adriana Z. won 1st place in the middle school grade band of the Tennessee Secretary of Stateôs office 

third annual essay contest. Adriana wrote her essay "True Leaders Have No Boundaries" on the theme of 

leadership and will receive a TNStars 529 College Savings Program scholarship and a trip to the State Capitol 

this spring. 
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Mustang Alumni News! We are so proud of SJNCS alumni. Lincoln Muir got a perfect PSAT score. Jake Renfree 

ran the #1 time in the country and qualified for the prestigious Millrose Games later this season in New York. 

Out of the 10 KCHS band members that made All-East District Band, six were SJNCS alumni. 
 

 

In honor of MLK day, many classes learned about Dr. King, his speech, his dream, and the message he 

portrayed. Kindergarten and their Second Grade reading Buddies participated in a mural together honoring 

Dr. King and his vision. 
 

 

Mrs. Carrôs second grade built miniature houses out of paper, Popsicle sticks, and cubes to better understand 

forces and motion in science. 
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SJNCS celebrated the 100th of school! 
 

 
 

January was a great month to ñBEEò a Mustang! We held our Geography Bee, Spelling Bee, and History Bee! 

 
On January 17th we held the SJNCS National Geographic GeoBee final competition. Each class held a class 

competition and two students from each class moved on to the school competition. Twelve students from 

grades 4-8 participated. The students displayed an impressive knowledge about the world. Dmitri K. won first 

place and now has the opportunity to compete for the state competition. 
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On January 25th we held our Spelling Bee. Congratulations go out to 8th grader Ella P on winning first place! 
 

 

Four SJNCS middle school boys defeated three HIGH SCHOOL teams to make it to the final round of the 

Greater Knoxville Junior Varsity Division of the National History Bowl. They have qualified for the Nationals in 

June. Congratulations to James L., Paul L., Ryan P., and Dmitri K. Chicago watch out! 
 

 

Congratulations to our 8th grade Boys and Girls Basketball players! We celebrated their last season as a 

Mustang with 8th grade night! 
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Catholic School's week was a blast! 

 
We kicked off CSW with a Community and Career Day. We had a huge turnout including Christian Brothers 

Automotive, Knox County Government and Engineering & public Works, Tellico Volunteer Fire Department, 

Team Health, Railroad construction, Jenny Martinez Photography, Einstein Bagels, and Oak Renovations. 

These are just a few of the many businesses that set up in the gym for the morning. 
 

 

We got weird with Wacky Wednesday and participated in service projects. 8th grade made blankets for 

children receiving chemotherapy, while 3rd and 4th made cards for local nursing homes. K-2nd had to postpone 

their field trip to local nursing homes to perform the play ñThe Gingerbread Man.ò 
 


